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Friday 25th April 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of a concerning matter that has arisen within our Year 5 cohort. It has 
come to our attention that some children have been using inappropriate language that is linked 
to unsuitable online content. This behaviour has understandably upset several individuals within 
the class. 
 
We kindly ask that you speak with your child about their online activities and ensure that their 
access to content is age-appropriate. Your support in monitoring their online interactions will be 
invaluable in fostering a safe and respectful learning environment. 
 
Having a discussion with your children about their online activities will, hopefully, give you a 
good insight into their screen time and provide you with reassurance that you can continue to 
openly discuss anything that concerns them. 
 
Please see the attached flyer with further information on how you can support your child with 
protecting against age-iappropriate content. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mike Smith 
Assistant Headteacher 
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